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PGP Fee for 2010-12 Batch

[IMA, March 30, 2010: The fee for the PGP Batch 2010-12 has been revised to
Rs. 13.70 lakh (Rs. 6.6 lakh for the first year and the balance for the second year). The
fee includes all costs other than cost of food. The fee has been arrived at after taking
into account the significant increase in costs due to implementation of Sixth Pay
Commission’s Recommendations as well as general rise in operating costs due to high
inflation in the economy. The fee is about 9.6% higher than the fee for 2009-11 Batch.
[IMA would continue to provide fee waiver to students based on family income. In the
financial year 2009-10, a total of 41 students were educated at IIMA absolutely free.



